THE GREAT
CROFTON
WATER WALK

CROFTON SCHOOLS supported by the CROFTON LIONS CLUB, are taking part
in a six mile “Water Walk” on SUNDAY 19" JULY 2009 to raise money to
purchase and install a PLAY PUMP that will provide clean water for up to 2500

persons in a Village in Malawi. The need for this equipment is urgent so please
will you help us to achieve our aim by sponsoring one of our young walkers.
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CALL (01329) 663661 FOR MORE INFORMATION or visit www.croftonlions.org







